Letter of Daisy Miller, former Director of community relations of the « Shoah Foundation » Los Angeles

Daisy Miller Shoah Foundation Spielberg Los Angeles

A: lili_k1826@hotmail.com

De: Daisy Miller (daisymil@dornsife.usc.edu)
Envoyé :mar. 08/11/11 00:31

A: lili_k1826@hotmail.com

Dear Lili,

To follow up our discussion and our correspondence, I would like once more to tell you how
much I enjoyed meeting you and how impressed I am about your work with “Yiddele’
Memory”. As I told you I am very familiar with issues related to younger generations, as
someone who helped found organizations dealing with those of us who were young children
during the Holocaust. Because of my history I am particularly sensitive to issues of those
who were young children of older survivors as well. Precisely what you are working to do
with “Yiddele Memory™.

I have several suggestions for you including connecting you to the World Federation of
Jewish Child Survivors and Decedents, of which I am Vice President, and with an
organization that deals with Children of Survivors, called "All Generations", in fact you might
want to go to their website www.allgenerations.org. The person who heads it is Serena
Woolrich.

I am happy to discuss these and possibly other avenues where we might connect and work
together.

I would hope you can come to Los Angeles to meet, visit the USC Shoah Foundation
Institute, and spend time together to discuss future possibilities.

Please let me know when it would be good for you to come.

Until then I send you all my best and look forward to seeing you here very soon.

Daisy
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